# THE NBTMS FAMILY NEWSLETTER



Vol. 2021.SE

December 23, 2020



To our NBTMS Families-

Clearly, this has been a year like no other- in every aspect of your lives. As we reach the holidays and our Winter vacation, we hope that you all are able to safely relax, refresh and enjoy.

On behalf of all of us here at NBTMS, we wish you joy, good health, and peace of mind. We thank you for your support, and we wish you all the best in 2021!

-Rick Selover, Principal

### **Dates to Remember:**

12/23: 2nd Marking Period Interims Posted

12/23: 11:45 Closing

12/24-1/3/21: School is Closed (Winter Break) 1/4/21: School Reopens, virtually, 7:45 am

### **Virtual Winter Concert**

Our music department was able to piece together a brief Virtual Winter Concert! Click the link below to enjoy!

**NBTMS Virtual Winter Concert** 

#### **NBTMS**

100 Renaissance Blvd North Brunswick, NJ 08902 732.951.7000 Mr. R. Selover, Principal Ms. A. Rafano, Assistant Principal Mr. R. Feltre, Assistant Principal

# THE NBTMS FAMILY NEWSLETTER



Vol. 2021.SE

December 23, 2020

## **Student Support for the Holiday Season**

The holidays can be an emotional time for middle school students for a variety of reasons. This year, the holidays may be especially difficult with the added effects that the pandemic has brought on. If you feel that your child is struggling, please see our recent parent letter, which includes resources for support and assistance. <a href="MBTMS Parent Letter 12.3.20">MBTMS Parent Letter 12.3.20</a>

Further, the **RWJ Barnabas Health Network** is offering virtual resources and support for children and families, which can be found here: RWJ Barnabas Support

## **NBTMS PTSO Is Underway!**

Our NBTMS PTSO is officially up and running! Check out our Facebook page!

NBTMS PTSO Facebook Page

